
 

Attention All Business Owners! 

 

 

The City of Terrace would like to invite you to participate in our 2rd Annual Business Walk from 

09:00 to 12:00 on May 10th.  

The Business Walk will be conducted by volunteer “walkers”, consisting of teams of civic 

leaders and business support service providers. They will come to Terrace and Thornhill 

businesses and ask a few basic questions about doing business in the area. The questions are 

meant to keep the visit very conversational, and will take only take a few minutes of your 

valuable time as a business owner/manager. The visit is not intended as a membership drive or 

sales call, but rather a chance to establish a connection and identify issues as a means of 

helping businesses to remain strong and vibrant in our community.  

We are hoping to see trends in the business climate of Terrace and area as we compile data 

collected from targeted business areas over time. We hope your honesty will provide us with 

valuable insight about how business support services can better serve your needs as a small 

business owner or manager. 

In order to make sure more voices are heard, we will try to visit businesses we have not 

surveyed in last year’s walk.   

Please contact bdoddridge@terrace.ca or 250-638-4712 if you would like to register. All visits to 

non-registered businesses will be in a drop-in format.  

Regards, 

Brian Doddridge 

Communications and Business Development Intern 

City of Terrace 

250-638-4712 
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